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***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 

 
On March 24, 2015, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for 
Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-1998-882, Port Valdez for a DA 
permit application from Harris Sand and Gravel, Inc., construct a temporary barge dock.  
The project site is located within Section 3, T. 9 S., R. 6 W., Copper River Meridian; 
USGS Quad Map Valdez A-7; Latitude 61.1126º N., Longitude 146.2702º W.; in Old 
Valdez, Alaska. 
 
The notices stated to contact Ms. Roberta K. Budnik at (907) 753-2785, toll free from 
within Alaska at (800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at 
roberta.k.budnik@usace.army.mil.   
 
This information is incorrect and should instead read: Contact Mr. Shane McCoy at 
(907) 753-2715, toll free from within Alaska at (800) 478-2712, by fax at   
(907) 753-5567, or by email at shane.m.mccoy@usace.army.mil.   
 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  
Please contact Mr. Shane McCoy at (907) 753-2785; toll free from within Alaska at 
(800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at shane.m.mccoy@usace.army. 
mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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